
 

Supervisor Letourneau to Hold Town Hall Meeting April 28 

I will be hosting my 2nd quarter Town Hall meeting on Tuesday, April 28 at 7:00pm at J. 

Michael Lunsford Middle School (26020 Ticonderoga Road).   

  

At the meeting, we will be discussing two major events that will impact commuters: construction 

of the Braddock/Pleasant Valley Roundabout, and a new configuration for north-south 

traffic from Gum Spring Road. 

  

We'll have the design-build project team from VDOT and Fort Meyer Construction on hand to 

present the construction plans for the Braddock/Pleasant Valley Roundabout and answer any 

questions from the public. 

  

We will also inform you of a major change that is currently scheduled to take place on or around 

April 29th involving the north side of Gum Spring Road and Stone Springs Blvd and Route 

50.  On this date, the section of Gum Spring Road adjacent to the StoneSpring ER and the 

hospital under construction will close to through traffic, and all traffic will use a new section of 

Stone Springs Blvd on the north side of Route 50.  You will be hearing about this change over 

the next few days from HOA's and on message boards in the area.   

  

As always, I will also update you on other projects in our District -- there has been considerable 

progress in the last few weeks.  And, I have also asked Delegate David Ramadan to give an 

update on the General Assembly session which just concluded.  I hope you can attend. 

  

  

 
 


